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26th June 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Reception would like to welcome you to their Sports day on Monday 1st July 2019.  

Due to space and fire safety we need to limit the number of adults attending to two adults 

per child.  

Sports day will be 9:30am -11:00am. 

Activities will include: 

 ‘Egg and Spoon station’ – balancing an egg on a spoon for a short distance 

 ‘Obstacle challenge’- a mini obstacle-course for you to enjoy with your child 

 ‘Hoopla’ – throwing skills 

 Running races 

 Space Hopper challenge 

 Skipping 

 Bean bag race 

 Javelin throw 

 

Children are welcome to come to school wearing sporty clothes for the day. Please be 

mindful of the weather. If it is a hot day, please ensure your child has had sun cream applied 

at home before school and also provide a sunhat.  

 

We will provide a water station to ensure the children are hydrated. Please make sure your 

child brings a water bottle to school. 

 

If the weather is wet and conditions are too wet and slippery we may need to cancel sports 

day.  You will be notified as soon as a decision has been made via text message. This will be a 

last resort, but the safety of the children is paramount.   

 

We appreciate your ongoing support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask a 

member of the Reception team.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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